
COVER NOTE FOR LIST OF CHILDREN GRANTED 

PROVISIONAL ADMISSION FOR A. Y. 2024 - 2025 

Dear Parents, 

We have granted Provisional Admission for your ward, your Admission will be 

confirmed upon the fulfillment of following things: 

a. Submission and Verification of the required documents. 

b. Payment of the Fees. 

You are expected to submit the following documents.  

1. Original Birth Certificate in English only. Vernacular Birth Certificate will not be 

accepted.  

2. For Catholics, additionally please attach the Xerox copy of the Baptism 

Certificate (Original to be brought for Verification) and the letter from the 

Parish Priest (Original). 

3. For Christians, kindly bring the Parents & Child’s Original Baptism Certificate 

& it’s Xerox and the Original letter from the Parish Priest. 

4. For Verification kindly bring the Original of the residence proof, previously 

submitted by you with the form.  

5. Handwritten - Format of the Undertaking for Submission of Original Birth 

Certificate, strictly as per the format given. Kindly check the Website for the 

format of the undertaking. 

6. Handwritten - Format of the Undertaking for the Fulfillment of Distance and 

Transport, strictly as per the format given. Kindly check the Website for the 

format of the undertaking. 

7. The schedule, dates and the timings for submission of the documents will be 

from Thursday, 14th March to Wednesday, 20th March, 2024. Documents will 

not be accepted after these dates. Kindly check the schedule on the Website. 

8. After Verification of the required documents, the details of payment of fees will 

be informed in the month of April. 
 

FOR ALL THE INFORMATION CHECK ONLY THE WEBSITE. 
DO NOT ENQUIRE WITH ANYONE, 

YOU MIGHT GET WRONG OR INCOMPLETE INFORMATION 

 
 

Incase if you have any doubt, kindly consult the Reception. 

Thanking you, 
 
Principal 
Don Bosco School and Junior College 
Naigaon 

 
DATE – 12th March, 2024. 


